
 Drama Club 
The Lion King 

 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

 

It’s that time of year; time to begin working on the end of the year play.  Your child has chosen 
to become a member of the Drama Club.   Please keep in mind that this is a yearlong 
commitment requiring both the responsibility of the student and parent. 
 

• Rehearsals will take place every WEDNESDAY from 2:00-3:00 p.m.  Closer to the 
show date we will have rehearsals twice a week.  

• It is imperative that your child is picked up ON TIME!   Students are not permitted to 
walk home because there are no crossing guards at this time.  Repeated late pick up will 
result in removal from Drama Club. 

• Drama Club participation does not guarantee a speaking part in the play.  There are no 
small parts.  It takes the whole of the Drama Club:  main characters, supporting 
characters, and back-stage crew to make a show successful. 

• Participation in Drama Club is a privilege, not a right.  Behavior throughout the school 
day and in drama club affects your child’s participation. 

• Two consecutive absences or three overall absences will result in removal from a part or 
the entire play.  If your child is going to miss rehearsal please let us know ahead of time. 

 
Volunteers are greatly appreciated and encouraged.  We will need volunteers for each 
rehearsal as well as show dates.  We will also need volunteers to gather costumes, props, 
and assist with set scenery. 
 
If you are interested in volunteering with our Drama Club, please list your interests, your 
child’s name and teacher, your name, phone number, and email below. 
 
A Drama Club email list will be set up to notify you of changes or needs of Drama Club.  You 
will also be able to access the script and parent information on Mrs. Lessard’s Class 
website’s Drama Club link.  Go to www.myteacherpages.com/webpages/klessard and click 
on the Drama Club link on the left.   
 
Please sign and return the attached form that you understand the 
responsibilities of the parent and student.  Bring the form with you to 
our first rehearsal on Wednesday, October 27. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Ms. 
Mrs. Lessard or Ms. Gonzalez at 754-323-6200 or via email 
katielessard@browardschools.com, alyson.gozalez@browardschools.com, or 
carol.sola@browardschools.com.  

 
 
 



 Drama Club 
The Lion King 

 
We understand the responsibilities of the parents and 

students of Drama Club. 
 
Student Name (please print) _________________________________________ 
 
Student Signature ________________________________________________ 
 
Parent Signature _________________________________________________ 
 
 

Volunteer Interests 
 
Interests in Volunteering ___________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________ 
 
Student Name ______________________________ Teacher ______________ 
 
Volunteer Name __________________________________________________ 
 
Phone Number ___________________________________________________ 
 
Email __________________________________________________________ 

 
 

Thank you for supporting Drama Club. 


